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Early in the year a Google form was sent out to determine preferences on various activities, concerns, 

barriers, and to gauge interest in various events 

Continual support and collaboration with the VP Social as well as informing class of upcoming events 

and information regarding them. 

Interest from class has remained low due to obligations, burnout, etc. In addition, COVID restrictions 

limit the ways in which we plan events. The following semester we will work along side the VP Social to 

gauge interest and hopefully plan some events and get a fair turnout. If restrictions limit us to online, 

there are still many activities that would be engaging as seen last academic year 

Thus far there have been zero expenditures of the $500 budget and leaves flexibility for the coming 

term. 

Please reach out to me at kopytko@ualberta.ca or the VP Social with any questions or if there are ideas 

or activities/events you would like to see this this final semester ask away:) 
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